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OFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER
SOUTH ANDAMAN, WIMBERLYGUNJ

Date : 15.07.2019

PRESS NOTE

On 15.07.2019 as part of month long Vanamahotsava
celebrations in these Islands, a rally was organized by South Andaman
Division in which about 110 students of Govt. Senior Secondary
School, Bambooflat and Vitala Public School, Hopetown participated.
The rally was flagged off jointly by Shri Murali Sankaar K, IFS, DFO,
South Andaman and Smti. Shobha Roy, Principal, Govt. Senior
Secondary School, Bambooflat from GSSS, Bambooflat at 8.30 am and
after marching through Bambooflat bazaar, exhibiting placards,
banners with environment related themes and messages and shouting
slogans for protecting and conserving the forests, environment etc., it
culminated at Suryachakra Power House, Bambooflat.

Earlier, the Divisional Forest Officer, South Andaman expressing
his views and addressing the students, informed the importance of tree
plantations in mitigating the major environmental threats like global
warming & climate change. Vote of thanks was proposed by Shri Ismale

Kujur, Range Officer, Mannarghat.
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(MURALI SANKAAR K, IFS)
Divisional Forest Officer,
South Andaman.

Copy to :-

1. The News Editor, AIR/ DD, Port Blair with the request to
broadcast/ telecast the same in their respective local news
bulletin.

2. The Director, FTI, Wimberlygunj for publishing the press note in
the quarterly newsletter “Aranyak”.

3. The PA to DFO(SA) for uploading the “Press Note” in the web
portal of DI&P.






